5-2-18

President Kim Meckle called the regular meeting of the Anamoose Park Board to order on this 2" day of May
2018 at 7:30 pm. Council members Rachel Spear and Karissa Gahner were present. Kristin Reinowski was
also present.

Minutes of the 4-4-18 meeting were read. It was brought to the board’s attention that a correction was
necessary. Upon further review, Kristin Reinowski had not been appropriately appointed to the board at the last
meeting. Spear made a motion, that Reinowski take the position of resigning member Lori Schmlatz, until the
June election. Gahner 2™. AIF

The park board would like to thank Lori Schmaltz for her many years of outstanding involvement and service to
the Anamoose Park Board.

The Christmas tree has been taken down. Discussion on its final resting place took place.

Torrie Dosch signed her contract as the Anamoose park’s groundkeeper.

Steve and Susan Wood asked to reserve the park shelter for Sunday, May 27", 2018.

Lori Martin approached the board with an idea of placing a book exchange in the park. She would like to set up
and maintain the project. Gahner made a motion to approve the addition of a book exchange to the park,
Reinowski 2. AIF

A summer fundraiser in the park has been tabled until the next meeting.

The next meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board will be held on Thursday, June 7", 2018 at 7:00 pm.

There being no further business, meeting adjourned 8:27 pm.



